NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BERTIE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

The Bertie County Board of Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday,
October 10, 2013 at 7:00pm on the second floor of the Windsor Courthouse located at 106
Dundee Street, Windsor, NC 27983. The purpose of the meeting is to receive citizen input and
public comment on the proposed Curbside Solid Waste and Recycling program,

If you have any questions, please contact Clerk to the Board Sarah Seredni at (252) 794-6110
or via email at sarah.seredni@bertie.nc.gov.

This 8™ day of October 2013.
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Sarah Seredni
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